
 
 

 
 

     City of Portland E-911 Addressing Officer 
 

Charles W. Wordell, Jr. 
Department of Public Works 

55 Portland St., Portland, ME 04101 
(207) 874-8803 

cww@portlandmaine.gov 
  
 
 
 

December 20, 2017 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to confirm that the official E-911 address for the three family 
dwelling located on City of Portland assessor parcel 186A-D-016 owned by Tracy Street 
is as follows: 

 
          188 Bolton St (Apt 1) Portland, ME 04102   First Floor 
          188 Bolton St (Apt 2) Portland, ME 04102   Second Floor                                                                                                                   
          188 Bolton St (Apt 3) Portland, ME 04102   Third Floor                                                              
 
The first floor apartment in this building was formerly known as 190 or 190 R (Rear) 
Bolton St. 
    
For public safety purposes, Ms. Street has requested that her addressing be modified. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this notice. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Charles W. Wordell, Jr. 
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